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Public Hearing to Receive Input from the Community 
Regarding the Redrawing of Election District Boundaries. 

 
This will be the final in a series of four public hearings to 

obtain public input on the future of redrawing the City  
Council Election District Boundaries. The Community’s  

input is extremely important to this process.  
 

The Hearing is open to the public and any person present  
will have the opportunity to be heard.  

 
Date and Time 

 
Thursday, April 7, 2022 at 6:00pm 
Coalinga City Council Chambers 

155 W. Durian Avenue, Coalinga, CA 93210 
 

 

 
For further information regarding this matter,  

please contact the Office of the City Clerk  
Call: (559) 935-1533 x 113 

Email: sjensen@coalinga.com 
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